
	

Wednesday	25th	March		

	

Dear	Parents,	

Thank	you	for	you	and	your	child	being	a	part	of	Onchan	Team	Hub.	We	have	all	had	a	busy	
day	today	working	with	the	children.	As	you	can	appreciate,	we	have	maximised	social	
distancing,	health	and	safety	whilst	still	ensuring	that	the	children	have	the	best	possible	time	
under	what	are	difficult	circumstances.	We	are	making	the	most	of	different	activities	
available	on	line	so	do	not	be	surprised	if	your	child	tells	you	about	dance	classes	or	work	
outs!	

Today	we	were	lucky	enough	to	have	one	of	our	known	MSR	coaches	working	with	us	who	
made	sure	the	children	had	access	to	some	Games	sessions.	We	have	allocated	specific	
equipment	to	each	school	which	is	being	cleaned	after	each	session,	again,	ensuring	we	are	
all	safe	whist	keeping	some	normality.	Please	ensure	as	requested	yesterday	that	the	
children’s	hair	is	tied	back	each	day	and	clothing	is	suitable	for	a	range	of	activities.	

Our	fabulous	Onchan	Chef	(Geoff!)	has	kept	us	all	smiling	at	lunchtime	in	our	separate	
sessions.	

Huge	thanks	to	out	team	B	staff	who	are	working	this	week.	

Stay	safe	and	well.	

Jo	Richardson	

Headteacher	(Onchan)	and	Team	B	lead	

	


